
Notes on the Accounts for 2017 
 

We were fortunate to have several significant donations in 2017, in particular the late Andrew 

Whiteley’s money for the restocking of the Mediterranean Bed, and the funding of a new 

children’s guide to the park by RBKC’s City Living, Local Life fund. We are most grateful to 

all the members who have generously sent us a donation during the year. 

 

Events income was £19,315 in 2017, compared with £12,160 in 2016, largely due to healthy 

sales at our art exhibition. Event costs were also up, also due to increased art sales, because 

that means we pay more back to the artists. The events surplus rose from £3,529 in 2016 to 

£4,226 in 2017. 
 

Grants and aims expenditure (funding projects in the park and producing guides to the park) 

was down year on year but this is largely due to timing, as several planned projects were 

postponed until 2018. 

 

 


